
 
 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs Ronnie Richardson 

Thornton Drive, Narborough, Leicestershire, LE19 2GX T: 0116 2862286 W: www.greystoke.leics.sch.uk 

 

Consultation on the future of Greystoke Primary School’s Training Swimming Pool 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to you to inform you of our decision to commence a period of consultation on the future 

of the training swimming pool at Greystoke Primary School, Narborough.  

We have undertaken a detailed review of the training pool in relation to its educational benefit, 

running costs, capital investment needed and its overall management. We have commissioned Swim 

England UK to undertake a condition report and engaged contractors who support us in the facilities 

maintenance.   

The Discovery School trust board has approved a period of consultation to receive views from the 

community and key stakeholders. 

Whilst we are seeking stakeholders’ views and alternative ideas, but one potential option is the 

swimming pool’s closure.  

The consultation period is running for four weeks starting 1st October 2020 until 29th October 2020. 

You can find more information in our consultation pack on our website:  www.greystoke.leics.sch.uk  

If you would like to provide feedback to our consultation, please contact me at: 

FAO Greystoke Pool consultation  

Discovery Schools  

NSPCC National Training Centre 

3 Gilmour Close 

LE4 1EZ 

Alternatively, you can email your response to our consultation at consultation@discoverytrust.org  

We ask please that no consultation correspondence comes directly to the school. 

Best wishes, 

  

Mrs Ronnie Richardson    Anneeta Hulait, Chair of Advisory Board 

Headteacher, Greystoke Primary School 
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